
 

 

 
 
 
 
Mr Carl Hearn 
Town Clerk 
Tavistock Town Council 
Council Offices 
Drake Road 
Tavistock 
PL19 0AU 
 
Dear Mr Hearn, 
 
Re: Tavistock Guildhall Gateway Project 
 
I am writing to express support for the Town Council’s Round 2 application to 
the Heritage Lottery Fund for the Guildhall Gateway Project.  
 
Tavistock Community Primary and Nursery School are delighted to be 
partners in the project and we are looking forward to helping to develop the 
formal learning programme set out in the Activity Plan. The learning 
programme sets out workshops, including the building of Tavistock and 
mapping the town, which we look forward to participating in and trialling with 
the Learning and Participation Officer who will be funded by the HLF project 
while the Guildhall is being refurbished. 
 
Once the Guildhall has been renovated and is open to the public I believe that 
the courtroom and the cells will provide an exciting new learning venue in the 
town which should be an important asset to schools. We are keen to work 
with the Learning Officer to pilot and evaluate educational materials and 
sessions which they develop for use in the building and before and after visits. 
 
At Tavistock Primary we pride ourselves on ensuring that the pupils have 
opportunities for discovering Tavistock’s heritage and for experiential learning 
outside the classroom. The Guildhall project will help us to continue to 
develop these important objectives. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lynnette Selbie 
 
Headteacher 
 


